
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SEPTEMBER 2017 ADMISSIONS 
 

Have you submitted your application for your child to join us in September? 
 
If forms are not received by the Local Authority by their deadline of 31st October 
2016 you will not be considered until March 2016, which can be distressing for 
families and children alike. 
 
So, if you already have a child at Willingdon Community School and you would 
like their brother or sister to join them, don’t delay as this is not an automatic 
process. 
 
Follow the link below to complete the application process. 
 
https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/educationandlearning/schools/admissions/ 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR SEPTEMBER 2017 
 

 Admissions information available: September 2016 

 Closing date for applications: 31 October 2016 

 Allocation decisions sent on (offer date): 1 March 2017 

 Appeal hearings: April to June 2017 

 Induction days: 4th July 2017 

 

https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/educationandlearning/schools/admissions/

